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Team Mom Overview 
 
Thank you for volunteering to be a Lamar Little League Team Mom! Your 
willingness to get involved and make a difference means that the players and parents will have 
the best possible experience. 
 
Your primary responsibility during the season is to act as the “go-to” person for the parents and 
to make sure important information from the coach or league is relayed.  
 
The first few weeks leading up to opening day are busy ones. There are several tasks that need 
to be accomplished, including the following: 
 

 Attending the team mom meeting to collect necessary materials. 

 Working with coach and team parents to secure a team sponsor. 

 Distribution and collection of yard signs and window 

 decal order forms. 

 Distribution and collection of fundraising materials. 

 Raffle ticket distribution and money collection. 

 Organization and assembly of your team’s Silent Auction basket. 

 Distribution and collection of picture packets. 

 Coordinating with coach for uniform pick-up and distribution. 

 Coordinating End of Season team party and coach’s gift collection (optional)             

There is a lot to get done, but the finish line is Opening Day! Several of your duties can be 

delegated or shared with other parents on your team. Remember, many people are willing to 

volunteer, they just need to know how they can help. Thank you again for your time! See you at 

the ballpark! 


